                                                                              Report on Academic Audit

The Academic Audit scheduled on 20th December 2024 was successfully completed. The IQAC Team members at MAHE BLR – Dr. Vishweshwar Sastry & Dr. Neena Rani organized the Academic Audit. The event began with the Welcome Address, followed by presentation of IQAC activities from its inception till date. The event was followed by Individual presentation from all Institutions & Departments. The Auditors – Directors from IQAC Team Manipal – Dr. Christopher Sudhakar & Dr. Sandeep Shenoy provided valuable feedback on individual presentation of  the Institutions in the morning session. The Auditors also visited the Evaluation Department and enquired about the process and valuable feedback was  provided.

  The afternoon session began with a brief meeting and discussion with the Pro Vice- Chancellor Dr. Madhu Veeraraghavan. Pro Vice- Chancellor discussed about the activities on the accountability and responsibility of top management towards  academic delivery, student activities and the future plans for the Institutions as a whole. The discussion ended with  the activities initiated for maintaining a ‘Green Campus’.
The session also had visits to all Institutions/ Departments and Labs. The team also met the HOI’s of all Institutions/ Departments and discussions was carried out regarding the programs offered, opportunities for Internships, Student exchange programs and Sustainable Development Goal (SDG) related activities conducted by the Institutions/ Departments were also the topics discussed during the meeting. 

After the visit to the all the Institutions/ Departments, the Directors provided  closing remarks to all  the coordinators of various Institutions which was followed by  Vote of Thanks and signing of the visitors diary. The session concluded by all coordinators of the IQAC team at MAHE BLR joining the Directors – Quality & Compliance patriotically signing the National Anthem.
